
Arboricultural statement for development at Langside Sports Club

	 	 	 	 	 	      34-36 Kintore Road

	 	 	 	 	 	      Langside, Glasgow 

	 	 	 	 	 	      G43 2HA


The redevelopment of the existing cricket nets on the south eastern side of the 
sports ground will have no affect on any of the trees in the vicinity. There is no issue 
from unavoidable or accidental damage to the trees, rooting area or lowest 
branches. As a precaution, the contractor will be made aware of materials or heavy 
machinery being left or parked around any of the nearby trees. Aside this measure, 
there is no need for any arboricultural method statement or BS5837 surveying.
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